
 

Let’s Talk at RCSS 
 

Our school district has adopted Let’s Talk — the only AI-powered, all-in-one, districtwide customer service and 
intelligence platform built for education — to enhance our customer experience, streamline communications, and 
automate key processes. This platform empowers our district to deliver superior customer service with every 
interaction. 

This guide outlines our implementation plan and provides best practices for incorporating Let’s Talk into your daily 
work. Thank you for being part of our customer service journey — you play a valuable role in elevating 
experiences districtwide! 

Here’s an overview of how we’re rolling out Let’s Talk: 

 

Introducing the Let’s Talk communication platform 

We are excited to introduce “Let’s Talk” as our communication platform which will empower us to share 
information seamlessly, connect more effectively, and build stronger relationships with our constituents. 

 

​
Roll Out for Central Office Departments 

The roll out of Let’s Talk will begin at Central Office (TCW) starting January 31, 2025 to support key 
processes throughout our district which are based at Central Office.. Let’s Talk allows us to create 
workflows and automations to make it easy for any parent, guardian, student, or staff member to ask 
questions, share feedback, and receive accurate and timely responses from the right person. 

 

 

Roll Out for all RCSS Schools 

By July 1, 2025, GCPS will roll out Let’s Talk to all Gloucester school locations to support key processes 

which are based at each school building. 

 

 

If you have any questions about Let’s Talk at Richmond County School System, please submit your question 
using the Let’s Talk link on the RCSS WebPage. 

 



 

 

 

 


